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19/02/2025  14:51:352025/0324/P COMNOT Mr McCormick The property at 40 Gondar Gardens has been neglected over 25 years since it was divided into 3 flats. It 

requires extensive work to bring it up to the general standard of the street.

We share a party wall which will be extended upwards and lengthwise. The proposed extension is 1metre 

beyond our property line. This will restrict our view to the west from our conservatory and a first floor window. It 

will also overshadow the conservatory roof when the sun is in the west. We are concerned that there may be 

damage to the glass roof of the conservatory during building.
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